
 

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

The Trustees of the USW Local 1005 Retiree Benefits Trust are pleased to advise  

as of January 1, 2020 that USW 1005 pensioners under the age of 65 will no 

longer be responsible for $100 deductible. 

 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

USW Local 1005 at 905-547-1417 

W. A. Health Inc. at 289-768-3622 ext.113 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

USW1005 ELHT 

Board of Trustees 

 

 


